
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 8/20/2012 5:01:10 PM

david.lee@cpuc.ca.gov (david.lee@cpuc.ca.gov)To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: PG&E's 2010 Electric Rule 20A Allocation

David, per your request, see enclosure.

I apologize for the delay; and I thank you for your consideration.

Redacted

Regulatory Relations

Redacted

From- Reacted
Sent: Monday, December 28, 2009 1:00 PM 
To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov'
tCI il t~)
Subject: PG&E's 2010 Electric Rule 20A Allocation

]

Dear Mr. Clanon:

In accordance with Commission Decision No. 73078, attached please find PG&E's 2010 electric 
underground conversion allocation. If you have any questions, please contact Sindy Mikkelsen at (707) 
577-7101.

«...» «...»

Thank you.

Redacted

Regulatory Relations

Redacted
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